Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
South Florida Water Management District
The South Florida Water Management District announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, October 28, 2020, 11:30 a.m.
Lunch & Learn: How meteorology is used in the management of water.

PLACE: The public and stakeholders will have an opportunity to view and comment on the workshop by utilizing the link found on the District’s website at www.SFWMD.gov/meetings, which will go live at approximately 11:30 AM on October 28, 2020.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: An online public workshop providing the Governing Board of the South Florida Water Management District and the public with an overview of how meteorology is used in the management of water.
The public and stakeholders will have an opportunity to view and comment on the workshop by utilizing the link found on the District’s website at www.SFWMD.gov/meetings, which will go live at approximately 11:30 a.m. on October 28, 2020.
All of this meeting will be conducted via media technology.
No Governing Board action will be taken at this online workshop.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Rosie Byrd at rbyrd@sfwmd.gov, or at https://www.sfwmd.gov/news-events/meetings, seven days prior to the workshop.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least Seven days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Rosie Byrd at rbyrd@sfwmd.gov. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Rosie Byrd at rbyrd@sfwmd.gov.
